
       

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

COMMUNICATION TO SUPPLIERS 

 

 

 

 
IVECO GROUP (ON-Highway Brasil LTDA and FPT Industrial Brasil LTDA), informs that, due to the 
GECEX resolution no. 272, from 11/19/2021, to communicate and give the necessary awareness to its 
Suppliers about the need to updates and / or modifications, as per TEC 2022 (Tarifa Externa Comum 2022): 

• Inclusion of New NCM's (Nomenclatura Comum Mercosul) in the Material Master Data; 

• Suppress NCM's that will no longer exist; 

• NCM's split down. 

 
Thus, as of 04/01/2022 the invoices issued by ON-HIGHWAY BRASIL LTDA and FPT Industrial Brasil  LTDA 
will already have the NCM´s updated, however, due to the large volume of adjustments in the system, 
possible delays may occur in Outbound process/Invoicing and, consequently, in deliveries, during the period 
from 04/01/2022 to 04/04/2022. 

 
As a rule, the changes promoted by this Resolution do not impact IPI taxation. Except for Glass, which, to 
comply with TEC 2022 in the new NCM 8708.22.00, "glasses must include frames and/or heating devices 
or other electrical or electronic devices".  

  

Otherwise, they remain in position 7007. 

 

Windshields, framed windows, with trims and/or heating devices or other electrical devices that are currently 

sold/invoiced with NCM 8708.29.9, must be changed to new NCM 8708.22.00. 

 

Please execute the necessary changes in your system and affected procedures as well. 

 

In case of questions and / or doubts, please see below the contacts for each manufacturing location: 

 

FPT MG: jose.nascimento@stellantis.com 

ON-Highway Depósito: janaina.almeida@stellantis.com 

ON-Highway: celso.murilo@stellantis.com 

 

 

Thanks and Best Regards, 

 

 

IVECO GROUP Purchasing 
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